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ISLAND COU'TY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT No 3 =

REGULAR MEETING OF THE COMMISSIONERS DECEMBER 4, 1969

Meeting called to order by the chairman Mr, llenny at 7.00 P.M. at the Clinton fire
station.

Commissioners present: David C. Henny
Joseph H, Long

Minutes of the lastr meeting on 6 November read and approved gs read,

Current bills in the amount of $ 2401.86 are on hand and examined and Mr, Long makes
motion seconded by Mr, Henny theat they be allowed and vouchers simned, csrried. They
are listed the reverse side this sheet,

Under new business the Chief requests that there be purchased 500 feet of 1 4 inch

hose, so that there will be at least apartial change of dry hose at the time o f a fire

and hose is uddd and needs to be cleaned and dried. 500 feet is not enough for a complet
change but will Fill minium needs until more can be purchaeed, The need for spare

2% hose is mentinned but not requested at this time. .

The Chief is asked what type he would reccomend and he feels the all synthetic more
commonly known as polyester hose should be purchesed ., It usualy runs about 20 to
30 # more than the cobton hosg but can’ be weshed and reloaded immediately,

Mr, Long now makes motion seconded by Mr. Henny that the Chief po ahead and erder
500 feet of this hose,carried., lle is to get prices from more than one supplier, escces,

A pitotﬂggirset for testing the firepumps on the trucks is breifly mentioned, no action.

Hunter is asked jokingly, if Marv is earning his pay. He replies that He has worked
almost steady since being hired, for his $ 200 per month and has not needed to do but
little for the water district for his $ 250 per month,

Mr, Henny is short of time and, there being no more urgent business meeting is
adjourned at 7.30

;hrion E, Eunté,i secretary ’
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